
 
September 5, 2017 
 
Greetings from the Babb Elementary Staff and Students, 
 
 We held our open house the first day of school, August 28, 2017. We served our parents 

rolls, fruit, and coffee which all staff members donated. We are now busy in our school testing 

and learning the expectations for the 2017-2018 school year. Our enrollment numbers are up 

this year with a total number of 33 students. Ms. Fenner’s Class K-2 has a total number of 16 

students and Mrs. Wilcox’s Class 3-6 has a total number of 17. We have not yet tested our 

students on ISIP or Star, as we will be testing the week of September 5-8, 2017. The Good 

Medicine Staff has been in contact with the staff through email and they are currently working 

on a schedule for their monthly visits. Our school does offer bi-weekly counseling to our 

students as well. We have not yet received information on who will replace Sienna Schildt-

Speicher, the counselor for Babb last year. We also provide our students that have an IEP 

services weekly. Each month the Glacier National Park Service Rangers visit the school and 

teach our students lessons about the park’s environment.  

 

Jennifer Fenner 
Lead Teacher 
Babb Elementary 


